
 

 

Monsignor Daniel McHugh

E: co-ordinator.ethnic.chaplaincy@rcaob.org.uk     T: 07551 277616

Newsletter: Sunday 1st August 2021 
 
Dear All,  
 
I am pleased to remind you that we have a new date for the re-arranged Ethnic 
Chaplaincies Pilgrimage to Knock: 2nd – 5th September 2022.  It will be led by Archbishop 
Bernard.  I am in touch with the Director of Knock Shrine with a view to it being 
highlighted on the programme, and perhaps Ethnic Communities in Ireland linking up 
with us.   
 
Thinking of Our Lady, my Podcast for the coming week is attached, and it is on Our Lady 
of the Snows – the Commemoration of the Dedication of St Mary Major in Rome.  It is a 
favorite of mine for a number of reasons, and it was Mass I celebrated on arrival as the 
new Parish Priest in St George and St Teresa, Dorridge in 2001: time passes!! 
 
I am afraid I have not yet prepared my Reflection/Homily for the 18th Sunday of the Year 
as I have had a short break in Pembrokeshire this week, but I hope to be back to normal 
the coming week.   
 
Finally, another reminder we are at the time of year when the Archdiocese is reviewing 
entries in the Directory of 2021 with a view to making changes/amendments for 2022.  
Normally these are worked on over the summer.  I would be grateful if you would 
review your entry, pages 133-137, and let me know of any changes so that I can advise 
the Secretary dealing with this at Cathedral House.   
                       
With prayers and all good wishes.   
 
Mgr Daniel McHugh 
 
 


